
October 10, 1974 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 


HOSPITAL BULLETIN #13 - 11:00 AM 


Dr. William Fouty, National Naval Medical Center at Bethesda reports 
that Mrs. Ford had an excellent evening and is spending another active 
day in the suite. Dr. Fouty says that all of the sutures from the surgery 
have been removed, and Mrs. Ford has excellent use of her right arm. 
Her post-operative course remains excellent. Dr. Fouty anticipates 
that Mrs. Ford will be released from the hospital on Friday, October 11. 
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